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 Friday 8th February 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wednesday 13th February – Mindfulness 
Next Wednesday the whole school will be taking part in a Mindfulness Day. We shall be 
learning ways to relax, including a yoga session with Leanne. The School Nurse will also 
be building resilience with the children.  There will also be a session for parents at 3pm in 
the hall to help with developing resilience and understanding how to tackle your child’s 
worries.  We strongly encourage those parents who are able to attend to come and join in. 
 
Nursery and Reception children are asked to bring a clear plastic bottle without a label for 
an activity that day. Many Thanks. 
 
Pom Poms 
The children will be bringing home pom poms that we have been making together for our 
Mission Tree.  Please could these be finished at home and brought back into school ASAP.  
If you do not have wool at home, there is wool at school that the children can use.  Many 
Thanks. 
 
Class 2 Trip to Hadrian’s Wall 
A reminder that for our trip next week the bus will depart at 8.45am sharp, please can you 
make arrangement for your child to arrive at school from 8.30am. Sensible shoes and 
waterproofs will be required!  
 
Junior Badminton Tournament 
Penrith and District Badminton League are holding a Junior Tournament on Saturday 9th 
March at QEGS.  If your child in interested in taking part, please see the attached entry 
form. 
 
Message from Kate Walsh  
Congratulations to our swimmers who took part in the Rotary Swimathon at Penrith 
Leisure Centre on Saturday 2nd February. There were 6 current pupils taking part - Poppy 
Cruickshank, Neev and Iona Renton, Immy Gill, James Harrison and Rhona Walsh 
assisted by former pupils Ben and Tom Walsh. They swam an amazing 86 lengths of a full 
size pool over 50 minutes, raising £168 for the school. There was a great atmosphere and 
all swimmers enjoyed the event, encouraging each other along until the bitter end! 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

Update on Katie’s cakes 
It was another sell out last week making sure that Katie reached her £100 target for 
church, towards the restoration costs of ‘Wilkie’ the organ. Chocolate Brownie is still the 
favourite, followed by carrot cake and fruit cake. The cakes are so good they are even 
being pre-ordered to avoid disappointment! 
Cakes will be in the bus shelter at Maulds Meaburn again this Sunday, the suggested 
donation being £2. Katie’s new chosen charity, for which she already has £4.25 in ‘the bag’ 
is CLIC Sargent, a charity which helps young people and their families diagnosed with 
cancer.  
Thank you for your continuing support. On the menu this Sunday will be the favourites plus 
raspberry and white chocolate cake, and a new one, Stainsby Mill Apple, Date and Walnut 
loaf…….. 
 
 
After School Clubs  
We have a range of exciting new activities for you to choose from when we come back 
after half term: 
 
Monday Active Sports 
 
Tuesday  Moki Fit – The return of a great favourite!   
 
Wednesday Animation Club - back by popular vote (!), this creative club will continue for 

another half term. 
 
Thursday Film Club – keep an eye on the Bulletin for what’s coming up! 
 
Friday Watercolour Craft – come along to learn all about this lovely art activity with 

Debbie Esterhuizen 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
    
Thursday 14th February    Class2 Trip to Hadrian’s Wall 
Friday 15th February    Break up 
Wednesday 6th March      Parents evening 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

........................................................................................................................................... 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 11th February 2019 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Craft club                            Thursday - Karaoke Disco           
  
Tuesday – Felting                                      Friday – Animation Club                 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Dodge Ball 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday   8.00am 8.30am           Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday  8.00am 8.30am                   Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday   8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 


